Timothy (Tim) Sheppard

Tim retired from the U.S. Army after a distinguished 40-year career, during which he served as the Chief of Staff for the Wyoming Army National Guard and the Commander of Camp Guernsey, Wyoming. As an Army Engineer, he took great pride in completing construction projects throughout Wyoming and across the globe. While leading Camp Guernsey, he developed and implemented a strategic plan that transformed the camp into a world-class training facility.

Currently, Tim serves as the Executive Director of the Wyoming Veterans Commission. In this role, he is especially proud to have established impactful initiatives such as the Veterans Talking to Veterans program (VTTV) and the Veterans Feeding Veterans Program (VFV).

Tim is deeply involved in his community and holds leadership roles in several organizations. He is a distinguished Past Governor for the Rocky Mountain District of Kiwanis and serves as president of the Board of Directors for Raising Readers in Wyoming. Additionally, he is the Vice President of the board for the Cheyenne After School for Kids program and a Past President of the Board for the Cheyenne YMCA. Tim also contributes as a Regional Director for the First Lady's Wyoming Hunger Initiative (WHI).

A graduate of Leadership Wyoming in 2007, Tim currently serves as its immediate Past Chairman of the Board. He also participated in the Wyoming Academy 2024, a collaborative effort between Leadership Wyoming and the Wyoming Business Council.

Tim is a dedicated family man, married with seven children, including two sets of back-to-back twins. He has a deep love for the Green Bay Packers, cycling, general fitness, and reading. His life's work reflects a commitment to service, community, and continuous personal and professional growth.